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New This Week 
Information for you from us at the GCWCC 

Topics GCWCC AGM 2023; Hockey Winnipeg’s AGM; CMU Job Board; Phishing emails 
 
 
GCWCC AGM 2023 – Saturday, April 15, 9:00 – 12 noon 
 
Join us at the 51st Seminar & Annual General Meeting!  
Saturday, April 15th at Norwood Community Centre - 87 Walmer Street. 
 
 City of Winnipeg Mayor Scott Gillingham  
 Presentation by: Janice Goldsborough, HR Specialist Success Planning for employees and board 

members.  
 Presentation by: Lisa Gilmore Office of Emergency Management and Community Centre 
 Participate in Plan2045 Workshop: HTFC, Planning & Design, will host our first workshop with 

Community Centres to share ideas/concerns to be integrated into the next steps for Plan2045.  
 
Followed by the Annual General Meeting at the end. Full Agenda here. 
Please let us know you will have a representative attending from your centre by completing this 
registration form, or by emailing office@gcwcc.mb.ca by Friday April 7, 2023.  
 
 
Hockey Winnipeg’s AGM 
 
Hockey Winnipeg will host their Annual General Meeting on April 19, 2023, at Canad Inns Polo Park. 
Area hockey associations are typically forwarded proxies for each community centre in their area, 
Community Centre Presidents are encouraged to attend the meeting. Be sure to touch base with your 
area hockey association if you are attending. 
 
CMU Job Board 
 
The Canadian Mennonite University has an online job board accessible to current students, alumni, and 
to the general public. Employers can post opportunities here: 
https://www.cmu.ca/students/studentlife/job-board-posting 
For more information, please contact Sarah at sklassenbartel@cmu.ca 
 
 
Warning – Phishing Emails 
 
GCWCC has been notified that emails with Cathy Schroder as the sender are being received. The email 
address is not Cathy’s GCWCC email. These are phishing emails. Please block the sender and delete. 
 
 

 

You are receiving this email because you are a member of GCWCC.  

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please email us at office@gcwcc.mb.ca and ask to unsubscribe. 

Our mailing address is:  GCWCC 2703A-83 Garry St. Winnipeg, MB R3C 4J9  

 

https://www.gcwcc.mb.ca/site/assets/files/3357/51st_agm_and_seminar_agenda.pdf
https://forms.gle/4nMGwZSRGpGTfei68
mailto:office@gcwcc.mb.ca
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.cmu.ca%2fstudents%2fstudentlife%2fjob-board-posting&c=E,1,AI0agQHKi0qYKRKLBoN0RxsUngdt2NkQuFQdqI129bMOJwkezSBjVebT97Z7slmLYoRrvDO3RPoypc49Uv2EKrFYOq4krXKdrohHdobBukRVkyHScg,,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
mailto:sklassenbartel@cmu.ca
mailto:office@gcwcc.mb.ca
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GCWCC Team 
  
General Council of Winnipeg Community Centres | 2703A – 83 Garry St, Winnipeg MB, R3C 4J9  
Tel: 204-475-5008 | Direct Line: 431-478-0855 | Visit us at gcwcc.mb.ca 
 

Celebrating the past serving the future. 

http://www.gcwcc.mb.ca/

